
 

 
 

 

World Wide “Action Month” 
November 20 to December 20, 2010 

Why “Action Month”? 
 

All Eritreans and friends of Eritrea of the Pacific Northwest are 
reminded that the "Month long" protest campaign to US President 
Barack Obama and UN General Secretary Ban Ki -moon - to have 
them unconditionally lift the illegal an unjust sanction imposed 
against Eritrea is upon us. 
You are, thus, being asked to join in the demand: 
"The Illegal & UNjust Sanction Must be Repealed, and repealed 
NOW!" Campaign from the comfort of your PC or phone - by 
email, letter, facsimile or voice mail!  
 

To remain silent, is to accept the slow death sentence they want to 
render the nation and people of Eritrea. That is why Eritreans 
around the world are mobilizing, once again, to demand that 
President Barack Obama and UN Secretary General Banki Moon 
unconditionally lift the sanction they imposed against Eritrea. 
 

Eritreans know they can not rest until this injustice is reversed. 
Thus, they have decided to reach out, in any way they can, to their 
communities at all levels be it local, regional or nationwide. 
 
 

The “Hzbawi MeKete” Committee of the Seattle Metro Area 


